July 27, 1984

Docket No. 50-266
Docket Ne. 50-301

Wisconsin Electric Power Company
ATIN: Nr. C. W, Fay

Vice President

Nuclear Power Department
ZJ1 Nest Michigan, Room 308
Milwaukee, W1 53201

fent lemen :

Thank you for your letter dated July 5, 1984, which 1ncluded a copy of
Wisconsin Electric Power Company's scope and objectives for the Point

Beach Nuclear Plant emergency preparedness exercise scheduled for

September 11, 1984, Based on a telephone conversation betwsen Mr. J. Knory
of your staff and Mr. ¥. Snell of my staff on July 20, 1984, we understand
that assembly/accountabi ity will be demonstrated during the exercise.

With the Mc{uﬁon of assembly/sccountabl 1ity, we con lude that the proposed
objectives are acceptable. My staff will provide any future comments
regarding the exercise scemario to Mr. Knorr via telephone .

We appreciate your cooperation on the timely submitte) of your exercise
Scope and objectives. If you have any questions, please contact
Mr. W, Seell of my staff at (312) 790-5513.

Sincerely,

; ,
C. 4. Paperiello, Chief

Lmergency Preparedness and
Radiological Protection Branch

€e: J. J. lach, Plant Manager
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